
Summary  

This was an additional work party dedicated to the task of erecting the new notice board at 

the Wheatcroft entrance. Despite increasing rain later in the morning, the task was finished 

by lunch time and the smart new addition to the wood is now ready for use. The size and 

weight of the cabinet and posts certainly made transport to the wood difficult, and meant 

some heavy lifting during installation. Thanks to all who helped.  

  


